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KINGDOM HOSPITAL

RECOMMENDATION LETTER

August 27, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to certify that Dr. Osama (M.R.) Shafiq (Alwafae’ Alhalabi) has completed his
clinical training in the OB-Gyne Department of Kingdom Hospital, Riyadh, Kingdom of
Saudi Arabia from June 26, 2022 to August 27, 2022.

During his training, Dr. Osama proved to be knowledgeable and hard worker. He
completes the tasks assigned to him and he was actively involved in the care of
patients in the Labor Room and in the Patient Wards. His academic knowledge is
good for his level and has showed the willingness to learn and advance his career.

He has good communicative skills and he showed interest to learn more from his
superiors and gained good practical and clinical experience.

I have no hesitation in recommending him for any post-graduate program and | wish
him all success in his future endeavors, trainings and for his professional upgrading.

Dr. Hani Khalifa

Chief Medical Officer

Chairman, OBGyne Department
Consultant - OBGyne

Infertility, Minimal Invasive Surgery
Kingdom Hospital

Riyadh, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia
Tel.: +966 11 275 1111
Email: Dr.hanikhalifa@gmail.copr™
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